
                          

WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER 

      

 

Friday February 12, 2021       Website: www.paulinehaarer.ca 

 

    

Friday Feb 12    Pro D Day – No School—Happy Lunar New Year     

Monday Feb 15   Family Day – No School 

 

Principal Message: 

Happy Lunar New Year, Valentine’s day and Family day!  Thank you to the parents and students who shared 

some beautiful Lunar New Year decorations with our school this year. Thank you also to parents and students 

who passed along positive messages through paper valentines. These little messages of friendship put smiles 

on many faces.   

 

 
CoVID Safety: 

The Greater Nanaimo area has been experiencing a higher number of coronavirus cases in the past few 

weeks, and many of these cases have reported to have higher numbers of social contacts and events 

while contagious. As you go into this long weekend please remember that public health urges community 

members to decrease social contacts and remain vigilant to illness. 

I thank you all for continuing to follow the CoVID safety measures we have in place at Ecole Pauline Haarer. In 

doing so you are helping to keep our school community safe.    

Please note:  Keeping the community safe starts each day with the daily health checks done by all our staff 

prior to entering our building and by you the parents/caregivers at home with your children.  

It is important to keep children home and get children tested if they are not feeling well, even with mild 

illness. Children will often have only mild coronavirus illness, and symptoms that may be overlooked. Please 

consider having your child tested if their symptoms are new, call 1-844-901-8442 to book an appointment 

(daily 8:30 a.m. -8:00 p.m.).  

 

Thank you all again for doing your part.   

 

Wishing you a wonderful, safe long weekend.  See you on Tuesday! 

Sincerely, Mme. Apland   

http://www.paulinehaarer.ca/

